
 

 

S-100WG Letter 2/2021 27 January 2021 

S100WG Update and call for nominations for S-102 Project Team Chair 

 
Dear S-100 Working Group and S-102 Project Team Members, 
 
I’m writing to inform you that the chair of the S-102 Project Team Mr. Jonathan Morin has 
stepped down due to other commitments.  Mr. Lawrence Hasselmaier the vice chair has 
stepped in to continue to lead the project team until we can find and elect a new 
replacement.   
 
If you are interested in running for the S-102 Chair position, please email myself 
Julia.Powell@noaa.gov and Yong.Baek@iho.int by February 26th.   
 
Once we have a list of candidates, I will send out a letter requesting MS vote, if we only have 
one candidate, then we will conduct the election via acclamation.   
 
Please continue to stay safe. 
   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Julia Powell  
(IHO – S-100WG Chair) 
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